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Great soldiers

My very special warm appreciation to the “best
of troops,” your Hilo-area National Guard. They
were first to arrive here in Kilauea; just the first
sight of these great guys was heartwarming. They
are giving up days from their family and jobs to
secure and “shore” this area together. All of these
men stand proud and tall for kindness, helpfulness
and efficiency. Ten scoops of Aloha to them!

; Bradford Sanborn
Kilauea, Kauai




